
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 13 July 2006 

4. DEPUTATION BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 Linda-Jean Kenix, a Lyttelton resident, addressed the Board about graffiti in the area and described 

her prior personal involvement in community efforts to eradicate graffiti.  She expressed a willingness 
to volunteer in any anti-graffiti campaigns in the Lyttelton area. 

 
 The Board thanked Linda-Jean for her interest, received the information and decided to request that 

staff report back to the Board with information concerning existing anti-graffiti programmes and 
initiatives. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


